
 

 

How will concerns be voiced? 

If your child is identified as not making 
sufficient progress, the school will write to 
you or will set up a meeting to discuss this 

with you in more detail. 

We will  

Listen to any concerns you may have too. 

Plan any additional support your child may 
need. 

Discuss with you any referrals to outside 
professionals to support your child’s 
learning. 

We always try to resolve any concerns as 
soon as they are raised.  

Should it be difficult to resolve concerns, 
the more formal process outlined in the 
Complaints Policy should be followed. 

 


